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The Lost Continent Of Mu James Churchward
Long known as the classic work on the study of Atlantis, the author puts forth the idea
that this was the true place where civilization began. The great philosopher, Plato,
mentioned Atlantis, which is said to have been a great civilization that had sunk into the
sea and disappeared. Subjects include Plato's Atlantis, destruction of Atlantis, deluge
stories throughout history, inherited civilization, old and new world interaction, Atlantis
in Genesis, origin of the alphabet, the kings of Atlantis become Greek gods, the
pyramid, the cross, the Garden of Eden, Atlantean colonies, and much more. This one
book has done more than any other in promoting the idea for the lost continent of
Atlantis.
A compelling new portrait of the lost realm of Lemuria, the original motherland of
humanity • Contains the most extensive and up-to-date archaeological research on
Lemuria • Reveals a lost, ancient technology in some respects more advanced than
modern science • Provides evidence that the perennial philosophies have their origin in
Lemurian culture Before the Indonesian tsunami or Hurricane Katrina’s destruction of
New Orleans, there was the destruction of Lemuria. Oral tradition in Polynesia recounts
the story of a splendid kingdom that was carried to the bottom of the sea by a mighty
“warrior wave”--a tsunami. This lost realm has been cited in numerous other
indigenous traditions, spanning the globe from Australia to Asia to the coasts of both
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South and North America. It was known as Lemuria or Mu, a vast realm of islands and
archipelagoes that once sprawled across the Pacific Ocean. Relying on 10 years of
research and extensive travel, Frank Joseph offers a compelling picture of this motherland of humanity, which he suggests was the original Garden of Eden. Using recent
deep-sea archaeological finds, enigmatic glyphs and symbols, and ancient records
shared by cultures divided by great distances that document the story of this sunken
world, Joseph painstakingly re-creates a picture of this civilization in which people lived
in rare harmony and possessed a sophisticated technology that allowed them to
harness the weather, defy gravity, and conduct genetic investigations far beyond what
is possible today. When disaster struck Lemuria, the survivors made their way to other
parts of the world, incorporating their scientific and mystical skills into the existing
cultures of Asia, Polynesia, and the Americas. Totem poles of the Pacific Northwest,
architecture in China, the colossal stone statues on Easter Island, and even the
perennial philosophies all reveal their kinship to this now-vanished civilization.
This is a new release of the original 1926 edition.
A Business Week, New York Times Business, and USA Today Bestseller "Ambitious
and readable . . . an engaging introduction to the oddsmakers, whom Bernstein regards
as true humanists helping to release mankind from the choke holds of superstition and
fatalism." —The New York Times "An extraordinarily entertaining and informative book."
—The Wall Street Journal "A lively panoramic book . . . Against the Gods sets up an
Page 2/19

Acces PDF The Lost Continent Of Mu James Churchward
ambitious premise and then delivers on it." —Business Week "Deserves to be, and
surely will be, widely read." —The Economist "[A] challenging book, one that may
change forever the way people think about the world." —Worth "No one else could have
written a book of such central importance with so much charm and excitement."
—Robert Heilbroner author, The Worldly Philosophers "With his wonderful knowledge of
the history and current manifestations of risk, Peter Bernstein brings us Against the
Gods. Nothing like it will come out of the financial world this year or ever. I speak
carefully: no one should miss it." —John Kenneth Galbraith Professor of Economics
Emeritus, Harvard University In this unique exploration of the role of risk in our society,
Peter Bernstein argues that the notion of bringing risk under control is one of the central
ideas that distinguishes modern times from the distant past. Against the Gods
chronicles the remarkable intellectual adventure that liberated humanity from oracles
and soothsayers by means of the powerful tools of risk management that are available
to us today. "An extremely readable history of risk." —Barron's "Fascinating . . . this
challenging volume will help you understand the uncertainties that every investor must
face." —Money "A singular achievement." —Times Literary Supplement "There's a
growing market for savants who can render the recondite intelligibly-witness Stephen
Jay Gould (natural history), Oliver Sacks (disease), Richard Dawkins (heredity), James
Gleick (physics), Paul Krugman (economics)-and Bernstein would mingle well in their
company." —The Australian
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Sixty thousand years ago, Earth had two more continents than it does today, each
larger than what we now know as Australia. Why are they no longer there? One of
these additional continents, Atlantis, was located in the Atlantic Ocean between North
America and Africa. The other, Lemuria, was located in the Pacific Ocean. In this book,
you’ll learn all about these huge continents and the great civilizations who called them
home. What did they look like? What was daily life like for them? What happened to
them? Tom asks these intriguing questions and many more. The answers revealed on
the pages within dig into the mysteries surrounding the continents of Atlantis and
Lemuria and their eventual destructions.
Lake Titicaca and the vast region surrounding this deep body of water contain
mysteries that we are just beginning to unravel. The area surrounding the world's
highest navigable lake was home to some of the greatest civilizations in the ancient
world. These civilizations were created by the ancestors of the Aymara and Quechua
peoples who continue to live and work in Peru and Bolivia along the shores of this
ancient body of water. This lavishly illustrated book provides a state-of-the-art
description and explanation of the great cultures that inhabited this land from the first
migrants ten millennia ago to the people who thrive here today. We will also discover
the world of myth and legend that has grown up around this mysterious place, including
the lost continent of Mu, the land of Paititi, El Dorado and the many mystic ruins of
Titicaca. We then explore the results of a century of scientific research that provide an
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even more fabulous tale than the legends and myths combined. This book is an
indispensable guide for any visitor who has an interest in archaeology, history and
culture. It is likewise an excellent introduction for the interested reader who yearns to
know more about this fascinating place.
Angelic power tools are interdimensional windows that flood your psychic centers with
angelic energy. They are treasured by lightworkers around the world. Find out why. It
takes only a short time to assemble your power tools using the patterns in this book and
a few inexpensive supplies found in any stained glass shop. When you are finished you
will have ten authentic, versatile angelic instruments for healing, channeling, and selftransformation. You get ten superb power tools channeled from the Rose Angels: The
Inner Eye Disk is for channeling, decision-making, meditation, dreaming, and visions.
Everyone should have this disk. The Rainbow Disk energizes both the physical and
astral bodies and brings floods of high-frequency energy into a healer's hands. The
Light Weaver Disk quickly and easily patches auric holes that leak life force. The
Grounding Disk keeps you from getting hazy during psychic work as it anchors astral
information down into the physical plane. The Magnet Disk pu
A beautiful hardback edition of the classic Discworld novel 'Anything you do in the past
changes the future. The tiniest little actions have huge consequences. You might tread
on an ant now and it might entirely prevent someone from being born in the future.'
There's nothing like the issue of evolution to get under the skin of academics. Even if
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their field of expertise is magic rather than biology. With the best and most interfering
minds of Unseen University somehow left in charge at a critical evolutionary turning
point, the Discworld's last continent needs a saviour... Who is this hero striding across
the red desert? Sheep shearer, beer drinker, bush ranger, and someone who'll even
eat a Meat Pie Floater when he's sober. In fact, it's Rincewind, a wizard so inept he
can't even spell wizard. He's the only hero left. Still...no worries, eh?
Description: "Weiliao" is a series program that tells the story of the world, it created by
Wei Yi Culture and Media AB, and launched in 2020. The content touches on history,
science, technology, astronomy, geography, music, and more. The book "Destination
Mars" tells the historical story of human exploration of Mars. The story from the era of
observing the sky with the naked eye, the space age, has been told to the new space
age. Let us see how generations of adventurers and explorer pioneers overcome
challenging obstacles and lead humans out of the Earth and into the deep space to see
if we humans can land on Mars, like we once landed on the Moon and eventually
become multi-planetary species. Let us look forward to the beginning of this new era.
Chinese version on YouTube https:
//www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLmeTXSYlNwJCoV1rlN4IRyaOPEyxUGDju
"The Lost Continent: The Story of Atlantis is a fantasy novel by C. J. Cutcliffe Hyne. It is
considered one of the classic fictional retellings of the story of the drowning of Atlantis,
combining elements of the myth told by Plato with the earlier Greek myth concerning
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the survival of a universal flood and restoration of the human race by Deucalion.The
novel was published first in serial form in Pearson's Magazine in the issues for JulyDecember 1899, and in hardcover book form by Hutchinson (London) and Harpers
(New York) in 1900. There have been several editions since. Its was reissued by
Ballantine Books as the forty-second volume of the Ballantine Adult Fantasy series
during February 1972. Subsequent editions were issued by Oswald Train in 1974 and
by Bison Books in 2002. The Ballantine edition includes an introduction by Lin Carter,
and the Bison edition one by Harry Turtledove. Armchair Fiction released it as volume
12 of their ""Lost World-Lost Race"" series in 2017. The novel was also reprinted
(slightly abridged) in the magazine Famous Fantastic Mysteries (December 1944), and
in the anthology Science Fiction by the Rivals of H. G. Wells by Castle Books in 1979."
The book, "America is the True Old World," is destined to rewrite the history books,
because this book demonstrates that the Americas is the Far East, the land of the
Bible, and the oldest landmass. This Book discusses the discovery of Mu, Atlantis
found, Hyperborea, Ancient India, and Ancient Sumer.
This book is Childress' thorough examination of the early hollow earth stories of
Richard Shaver, and the fascination that fringe fantasy subjects such as lost continents,
UFOs, and the hollow earth have had on people. Shaver's rare 1948 book, I Remember
Lemuria is reprinted in its entirety, and the book is packed with illustrations from Ray
Palmer's Amazing Stories issues of the 1940s. Childress discusses famous hollow
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earth books and delves deep into whatever reality may be behind the stories of tunnels
underground.
DIVLeading authority examines facts and fancies behind the Atlantis theme in history,
science, and literature. Sources include Plato, Thomas More, K. T. Frost, and many
other citations, both famous and lesser-known. Related legends are also recounted and
refuted, and reports document attempts to prove the continent's existence, including
accounts of actual expeditions. /div
AT THE time of my parting with the Rishi, after seven years of study under him, and
when I thought I knew it all, he, placing his hand on my shoulder said: ‘Go forth, my
son, into nature’s schoolhouse and learn, for at present you know nothing except how
to learn. Every old rock with its wrinkled and gnarled fact is speaking a tale of the past if
you will but listen, e very leaf on tree or bush and every flower and blade of grass
growing out of the ground, has a whisper for listening ears. Nature is the great
schoolhouse of knowledge, from which man is taught. Nature is God speaking.’ In my
previous books I endeavored to show the high state attained by the Earth’s First
Civilization, the state they had arrived at after 200,000 years of study and experience:
and, how man then learnt his lessons from nature, a study which brought him into a
closer touch with his Heavenly Father. I showed that his sciences were mere copies of
nature. Even his geometry and geometrical figures were taken from flowers. He carried
these flower symbols into his art so that, today, we find his ancient statuary and
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structures based on regular, progressive, geometrical lines. The same geometrical
figures were used in explaining and teaching religion. In this work I have tried to show
the ancient sciences in their grander and more sublime form, taking a step nearer to the
Creator himself. Yet told in childlike simplicity, as was the custom of the ancients,
unencumbered with technology and hard words to understand.—James Churchward
This classic book on the theory of a lost continent in the Pacific imparts the fascinating
travel stories and theories of James Churchward.
Reveals the Pacific Ur-culture that seeded the ancient civilizations of China, Egypt,
India, Mexico, and Peru • Shows how the Pan diaspora explains the similarities
between Gobekli Tepe and Toltec carvings and stone towers in Japan and on Easter
Island • Reveals the mother tongue of Pan hidden in shared word roots in vastly
different languages, including Quechua, Sanskrit, Japanese, Greek, and Sumerian •
Explains the red-haired Caucasian mummies of China, the Ainu of Japan, the presence
of “white” humans in early Native American legend, and other light-skinned peoples
found in Southeast Asia and the Middle East The destruction of the vast continent of
Pan--also known as Lemuria or Mu--in the Pacific Ocean 24,000 years ago was the
greatest catastrophe that ever befell humanity. Yet it resulted in a prehistoric Golden
Age of arts and technology thanks to the Sons of Noah, who, forewarned and prepared
for the disaster, escaped in 5 organized fleets. Theirs was the masterful Ur-culture that
seeded China, Egypt, India, Mexico, and Peru, explaining the sudden injection of the
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same advanced knowledge and sophisticated arts into those widely separated lands.
Examining the diaspora from the sunken continent of Pan, Susan B. Martinez finds
traces of the oceanic Pan civilization in arts and technologies from canal-works,
masonry, and agriculture to writing, weaving, and pottery, but most importantly in the art
of navigation, the hallmark of the survivors of the catastrophe. Using archaeo-linguistic
analysis, she reveals the mother tongue of Pan hidden in strikingly similar words for
royalty, deities, and important places in vastly different languages, including Quechua,
Maori, Sanskrit, Japanese, Chinese, Greek, and Sumerian, as well as English through
the prefix “pan” which denotes “all-encompassing.” The author reveals how the Pan
diaspora explains the mound builders on each continent, the presence of “white”
humans in Native American legend, the red-haired mummies found in China, and the
Ainu of Japan. She shares recent genetic studies that reveal Polynesian DNA in central
Europeans, Mesopotamians, South Americans, and the 9000-year-old Kennewick man
and shows how Pan provides the missing link. She reveals why carvings at Gobekli
Tepe are similar to Toltec artistry, why stone towers in Japan and Easter Island are
identical, and how the Pacific Ring of Fire was activated. Moving the Garden of Eden
from the Fertile Crescent to the South Seas, Martinez strikes down the pervasive view
of Atlantis as the source of ancient knowledge and exposes the original unity of
mankind on the ancient Pacific continent of Pan.
According to Churchward, the lost Pacific continent of Mu "extended from somewhere
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north of Hawaii to the south as far as the Fijis and Easter Island." He claimed Mu was
the site of the Garden of Eden and the home of 64,000,000 inhabitants known as the
Naacals. Its civilization, which flourished 50,000 years before Churchward's day, was
technologically more advanced than his own, and the ancient civilizations of India,
Babylon, Persia, Egypt and the Mayas were merely the decayed remnants of its
colonies. In this, his second book, first published in 1931, Churchward tells the story of
the colonial expansion of Mu and the influence of the highly developed Mu culture on
the rest of the world. Her first colonies were in North America and the Orient, while
other colonies had been started in India, Egypt and Yucatan. Churchward claimed to
have gained his knowledge from fragments of text written by the Naacals in a dead
language taught to him by an Indian priest. Chapters include: The Origin of Man; The
Eastern Lines; Ancient North America; Stone tablets from the Valley of Mexico; South
America; Atlantis; Western Europe; The Greeks; Egypt; The Western Lines; India;
Southern India; The Great Uighur Empire; Babylonia; Intimate Hours with the Rishi;
more. A fascinating book on the diffusion of mankind around the world--originating in a
now lost continent in the Pacific! Tons of illustrations!
There is not much in mythology that has drawn so much interest than the lost continent
of Atlantis. In this book the author, W. Scott-Elliot, tries to provide a geographical,
historical and ethnological sketch of all that was and might have been. He even
includes essays on the Lemurian race, their language and life. This is a treasure chest
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for anybody interested in Atlantis.
"I've said 90% of the things on Sh*t Girls Say." -Every Girl Ever "It's the new best thing.
It may be our new favorite thing." —Perez Hilton "In the age of quinoa gluten-free iced
coffee sashimi hot yoga, thank God we have the 'girls' to keep sh*t real. But don't tell
them I said that. They'll just totally pretend they said it. They're so jealous of me."
—Stacy London, What Not to Wear "This book on my bedside table makes me look like
a reader." —Ali Adler, cocreator of Glee "As a girl who says a lot of sh*t, I can honestly
say I die for this book." —Abby Elliott, Saturday Night Live cast member Read Excerpt
This is a new release of the original 1934 edition.
In this final entry of Hugo Pratt's epic series, the master graphic novelist returns to the
theme he first explored in the initial episode--the search for the lost continent of Mu, the
mythical Atlantis. A premonition hovers over the entire dreamlike story, as if fate had
decided in advance that this would be Corto Maltese's last adventure. The feeling is
underscored by the return of most of the major characters seen throughout the longrunning saga, like actors giving their final curtain call: Gold Mouth, Morgana, Tristan
Bantam, Levi Colombia, Professor Steiner, "the Monk," Cain Groovesnore, Soledad,
and (of course) Rasputin...each with their own reason to find the mythical realm. Thus,
the circle closes. This EuroComics edition features new translations from Pratt's original
Italian scripts by Dean Mullaney, the Eisner and Harvey Award-winning editor of the
Library of American Comics, and Simone Castaldi, Associate Professor of Romance
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Languages and Literatures at Hofstra, and the author of Drawn and Dangerous: Italian
Comics of the 1970s and 1980s (University Press of Mississippi).
The Great Uighur Empire ruled Inner Asia in the 8th and 9th centuries and their
descendants, the Taklamakanians, created a thousand years of unforgettable history.
Crossing the Sands of Time provides the true story of Inner Asia and the Uyghur people
and contrasts their history with depictions peddled by some authors and social media
today. Color
The Lost Continent of MuAdventures Unlimited Press
Recovered information from the lost continent of Mu.
After thousands of years, so many of us still search for the answer to the mystery of
Atlantis. From time to time, archaeologists and historians locate evidence. There have
been many locations proposed for the location of Atlantis. Ever since the first recorded
history of Atlantis, written by the Greek philosopher Plato over 2,300 years ago, debate
has raged as to whether or not Atlantis ever really existed. The existence of Atlantis is
supported by the fact that it is described in great details by Plato. In additions, various
conditions, events and goods unknown to Plato are also described in detailed and
lengthy words. The recent knowledge of late glacial and postglacial sea level rise and
land subsidence that occurred almost precisely at the time described by Plato also
becomes strong evidence to the truth of the story. Plato describes the Atlantis from
point of views of geography, climate, plain layout, city layout, river and channel
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hydraulics, produces, social structure, customs, mythology and its destruction in details
including their dimensions and orientations. These become the subjects of the author to
hypothesize that the lost city of Atlantis is in Java Sea. The works include over 5-year
research and analysis of textbooks, papers, internet sites and digital data collected by
the author as well as some site observations. These resulted in accurate evidence to
the hypothesis that the story fits the location in question. The book discusses the
existence of Atlantis in specific details that have never been written by others.
Exploring an overlooked era of Italian history roiled by domestic terrorism, political
assassination, and student protests, this book shines a new light on what was a dark
decade, but an unexpectedly prolific and innovative period among artists of comics
intended for adults. Blurring the lines between high art and popular consumption, artists
of the Italian comics scene went beyond passively documenting history and began
actively shaping it through the creation of fictional worlds where history, cultural data,
and pop-realism interacted freely.
New Orleans in the 1920's is a city of many faces. The gaiety of Mardi Gras is
juxtaposed with the rampant corruption that earned New Orleans the nickname "The
City That Care Forgot." The genteel decline of the French Quarter, the location of the
city's original settlement, stands in contrast to the rich opulence of the Garden District,
where the Americans later built their mansions. Voodoo and Catholicism exist
peacefully side by side. And beneath it all, the face of the Mythos can sometimes be
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glimpsed .... This guidebook includes detailed chapters on: the history of New Orleans,
the French Quarter and the greater city, and the bayous and coastal area. A chapter on
voodoo includes guidelines for integrating it into Call of Cthulhu. New occupations
unique to the Crescent City and the area are suggested, and five secret societies are
covered. A scenario designed to acquaint investigators with most of New Orleans'
areas completes the book.
This carefully crafted ebook: “THE ATLANTIS COLLECTION - 6 Books About The
Mythical Lost World: Plato's Original Myth + The Lost Continent + The Story of Atlantis
+ The Antedeluvian World + New Atlantis” is formatted for your eReader with a
functional and detailed table of contents: The Original Myth of Atlantis (Plato) Timaeus
Critias New Atlantis (Francis Bacon) Atlantis: The Antedeluvian World (Ignatius
Donnelly) The Lost Continent (C. J. Cutcliffe Hyne) The Story of Atlantis (William ScottElliot) Atlantis ("island of Atlas") is a mystical island mentioned within an allegory on the
hubris of nations in Plato's works Timaeus and Critias, where it represents the
antagonist naval power that besieges "Ancient Athens". Plato's indications of the time of
the events—more than 9,000 years before his day, and the alleged location of
Atlantis—"beyond the Pillars of Hercules", has led to much scientific speculation. As a
consequence, Atlantis has become a byword for any and all supposed advanced
prehistoric lost civilizations. At the end of the story, Atlantis eventually falls out of favor
with the gods and famously submerges into the Atlantic Ocean. Despite its secondary
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importance in Plato's work, the Atlantis story has had a considerable impact on
literature. The allegorical aspect of Atlantis was taken up in utopian works of several
Renaissance writers, such as Francis Bacon's New Atlantis. On the other hand, 19thcentury scholars interpreted Plato's account as historical tradition, most notably in
Ignatius L. Donnelly's Atlantis: The Antediluvian World. Many of his theories are the
source of many modern-day concepts about Atlantis, including these: the civilization
and technology beyond its time, the origins of all present races and civilizations, and a
civil war between good and evil. Much of Donnelly's scholarship, especially with regard
to Atlantis as an explanation for similarities between ancient civilizations of the Old and
New Worlds.
A re-issue of the 1926 classic by James Churchward, The Lost Continent of Mu:
Motherland of Men supplemented with fresh research and new material by the author's
great-grandson. In the 1920s, James Churchward wrote a series of groundbreaking
books about the lost continent of Lemuria which he called the land of Mu. The basic
premises are these: • The Garden of Eden was not in Asia, but on a sunken continent
in the Pacific Ocean. • The Biblical story of creation came not from the peoples of the
Nile, but from this now submerged continent of Mu—the Motherland of Men. • Mu was
an advanced civilization of 64 million inhabitants… He obtained the information by living
with monks and translating unknown manuscripts. Over the years, his books have
come to be considered occult classics. Now his great-grandson, Jack Churchward, has
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resurrected this valuable work and added his own research. Included: · The Lost
Continent · The Land of Man’s Advent on Earth · Egyptian Sacred Volume, Book of the
Dead · Symbols of Mu · North American’s Place Among the Ancient Civilizations · The
Geological History of Mu · Ancient Religious Conceptions · Ancient Sacred Mysteries,
Rites and Ceremonies
"My purpose was to comply with the desires of the publishers in preparing and
presenting an easily readable, enjoyable, and fascinating account of the lost Continent
of Lemuria, with all of its past history, effects upon the races of man, and ancient,
human incidents of life.(...) I hope, therefore, that this book will make the subject more
popular and arouse further interest in the investigation of the hundreds of available
sources of information still untouched by those who have spent their lifetime seeking for
positive facts. With this hope and with the further desire that what I have written may
contribute to a better understanding of the development of the human individual in all of
his physical, mental, spiritual, and so-called psychic qualities, I offer this work." W.S.C
Annotation This is a fascinating study of Lemuria--a mythical continent which was once
believed to bridge the land masses of India and Africa millennia ago before ultimately
sinking into the Indian sea. Like the lost city of Atlantis, many people--from
Theosophists to Tamil nationalists--have considered Lemuria their "lost cradle of
civilization."
Nan Madol is probably the most mysterious ancient city in the world. Despite being
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more than 1.5 km long, the ruins of this city are located on a small island in the middle
of the Pacific Ocean. Where is the rest of the country? Inexplicably, some of its walls
begin at the bottom of the sea. How is that possible? Thousands of kilometres away, in
the northern Sahara, a Japanese satellite identified the remains of a gigantic river, now
dried up, which cut through a whole chunk of Morocco, turning it into a quasi-island.
That island is exactly where Plato said Atlantis was. What is the connection between
Nan Madol, "the island" in the Sahara near the Strait of Gibraltar, and Atlantis? In this
book we give you the answer.
Occultist James Churchward was obsessed with the lost continent of Mu, home to the
original human civilization, after learning of this mysterious and forgotten paradise from
an Indian priest, who shared several ancient tablets written by the Naacals, the
inhabitants of Mu. Or so Churchward claimed.Here, in this work first published in 1933,
Churchward discusses his contention that all religions from across Earth share a
common origin in Mu. In particular, he explores how symbols of Mu-gleaned,
supposedly, from the ancient tablets-bear startling resemblances to everything from the
Egyptian ankh and Chinese pictograms to Native American calendar glyphs.The reality
of Mu aside, students of comparative mythology and fans of esoterica will find this a
fascinating book.British inventor, engineer, and author COLONEL JAMES
CHURCHWARD (1851-1936), the elder brother of mystic author Albert Churchward,
also wrote The Lost Continent of Mu Motherland of Man (1926), The Children of Mu
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(1931), The Lost Continent of Mu (1931), Cosmic Forces of Mu (1934), and Second
Book of Cosmic Forces of Mu (1935).
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